I received a call from Richwoods today regarding students who passed summer school were passed on to the next grade. That was not the case with as I found today in your notes. tht being said, parents enrolled him at Richwoods. has the following mid-term grades: Algebra Biology W. History Art PE What are your thoughts at this point? He will turn 15 in February. Is this setting him up for dropping out as a sophomore if we return him to 8th grade? By the same token, we can't reward apathy. I would appreciate your advice. I am working with He did pass 5 of the 6 history exams. He was absent the day of the 6th and never made it up. Julie
Julie K. McArdle, Principal Lindbergh Middle School 6327 N. Sheridan Road Peoria, Illinois 61614 (309)693-4427
Date: 2008/10/22 2:46:41 PM From: MARY.DAVIS@PSD150.ORG To: JULIE.MCARDLE@PSD150.ORG; Cc: Bcc: Subject: Re: student Julie, was moved to the 6th grade during an IEP meeting per request from mother. Leisa Carlberg has all the details. However, it would not really make a difference in her classroom because she is full time SE. Interesting situationbe sure to work closely with Leisa. MD
>>> JULIE MCARDLE 10/22/2008 2:40 PM >>> Mary, I received an e-mail from mother. She claims should be in 7th grade this year, not 8th like all of her records show. She says you moved her to 6th grade last year but there is no record in Skyward of it. Do you have any idea what she is talking about?
Julie K. McArdle, Principal Lindbergh Middle School 6327 N. Sheridan Road Peoria, Illinois 61614 (309)693-4427
分式表现实验检查的有效的有效的有效的有效的有效的有效的有效的有效的有效的有效的有效的有效的有效的

Date 2008/12/12 3:02:36 AM From: MARY.DAVIS@PSD150.ORG TO: JULIE.MCARDLE@PSD150.ORG;

Cc: Bcc: FromDavis

siscover Caro

I knew the family was thinking about moving. Do what you feel is best. I would suggest the boundary waiver route if you want to keep her. Also I received that Discover bill. Very interesting. At one time we had a card and always paid it in full but I closed it. There was some confusion and hopefully I have it straigthened out. If you receive another one please let me know. I the name of the supervisor and

----original Message----

From: JULIE MCARDLE

To: DAVIS, MARY <MARY.DAVIS@PSD150.ORG>

Sent: 12/9/2008 12:26:52 PM

Subject: student

, 6th grade, has moved recently to 512 E. Tripp, which is a Von Steuben address. We have been calling for over a week and finally got a return call from mom. She assured us that this was a special deal with you and that you said always go to Lindbergh wherever they live. can you help me out?

Julie K. McArdle, Principal Lindbergh Middle School 6327 N. Sheridan Road Peoria, Illinois 61614 (309) 693-4427

Date: 2008/12/09 11:12:01 AM From: MARY.DAVIS@PSD150.ORG To: JULIE.MCARDLE@PSD150.ORG;

cc: Bcc:

Subject: Re: student moved The usual procedure is for the parent to fill out an opt out form for Edison and add at the bottom that the child has been attending lindbergh. This is then approved by my office and transportation is provided. This student is in Lindbergh's count already. Let know if you have any questions.

MD ----Original Message----

From: JULIE MCARDLE To: DAVIS, MARY <MARY.DAVIS@PSD150.ORG>

Sent: 12/9/2008 9:21:10 AM Subject: student moved

I have a 7th grade student who has moved to Rolling Acres. Is it ok to let her stay the rest of this year as long as parents transport and tell her she will have to enroll there next year? Or, am I setting myself up to keep her as an 8th grader if she stays now....similar to the girl? Any thoughts?

Julie K. McArdle, Principal Lindbergh Middle School 6327 N. Sheridan Road Peoria, Illinois 61614 (309) 693-4427